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Tuesday 16th April 2024 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As part of our Learning Journey – Tales from around the world and a core text of ‘Handa’s Surprise’, 
the Reception pupils will be experiencing London transport, and shopping at a market. The children 
will have the opportunity to travel on a London Bus (279) and attend the Marketplace in Waltham 
Cross buying some fruits from around the world for our very own fruit tasting experience.  
 
This real-life experience will provide the children with further opportunities to explore the wider world 
and develop the use of language through this adventure. This will be fun and exciting for all children, 
and we will be encouraging all pupils to take part.  
 
Details are as follows: - 
 
Date:  Wednesday 8th May 2024 

 
Place: 279 Bus Journey to Edmonton Green (Return trip)  
 
Travel: 279 Bus  

Children will be walking with their adult to a ratio of 1:6 for the duration of the trip. 
 
Cost: £1 for the children to purchase fruit/vegetables. Please pay directly on Arbor.  

(TFL will provide tickets free of cost for our travel). 
 
Lunch: Children will be back in school for lunchtime.    

 
School uniform must be worn. 

 
 

Please sign into Arbor to give permission for your child to attend this trip.  
Please make the payment of £1 on Arbor so that your child has money to purchase their 
fruit/veg.  
 
 
Thank you for your support.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
Mrs Nas 
 


